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Extension of the term of current executive board 

 

Dear members of ISAE, 

 

We hope you and your family are very well as the global epidemic continues. 

 

The ISAE were to elect its 3rd Executive Board in our 2021 World Conference on Acoustic Emission. 

However, the 2021 WCAE was canceled. The ISAE was not able to assembly its business meeting for 

the election of a new board.  

 

After deliberation by the members of the Executive Board and senior scholars in the area, decisions 

have been reached to extend the term of current executive board amid the global COVID-19 epidemic. 

 

ISAE decide to extend the term of the current executive board members until a new Board is 

elected on a face-to-face WCAE meeting.  

We are confident of the final success of the fighting with this epidemic and a prosperous life soon.  

Thank you for your continuous support of ISAE! 

 

 

The Executive Board, ISAE 

June 2, 2022 


